
Enterprise Resource Planning System 12/10/2013 

Request for Proposal No. 2013-008 - The CAA is seeking proposals from vendors to provide a new 
airport management enterprise resource planning (“ERP”) system. 

  

CAA has engaged BlumShapiro to perform a Software Selection and the goal is to select and acquire a 
new ERP application by February 2014. Please respond to this RFP if you are confident that your firm 
can provide a solution that has the ability to achieve CAA’s business goals and improvement objectives 
and can satisfy the functional requirements. 
 
Please click here for the full RFP. 

 

http://ctairports.org/Portals/0/RFPs/2013-008%20Resource%20Planning%20System.pdf

